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Dear Parents/Carers of class 4L, 4C and 48,

It's Miss Salter, Miss Laffan and Miss Cook here. How are you all? It's been
strange not coming to school and seeing your smiling faces every day. We
hope you have managed to start your home learning and that you have found
it fun. Please remember to help your adults at home - we're sure they will
really appreciate it!

The home learning will be updated every week and if you're feeling bored,
there are some useful links to different website offering a variety of
educational activities on the year 4 page and we have also added a
downloadable document with creative activities too.

We are going to be emailing you every week with a new challenge. This week’s
challenge is to complete a Joe Wicks workout every day. These are live at 9am
on his YouTube channel but they also stay on there if you would like to do
these at a different time.

We are also going to set you a weekly riddle. Email us back if you think you
know the answer. We will give you the answer on our email next week.

If you have one, you don't share it. If you share it, you don’t have it. What
IS it?

We would love to hear from you. You can email us any messages, questions
or pictures of things you have been doing at home.

Please email us via the new Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this
directly.

vear4dshared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

We hope to hear from you soon,

Miss Salter, Miss Cook and Miss Laffan
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